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Autumn 2016: Newsletter No. 6
Dear Parents and Carers,
 Less than 2 weeks to the end of term and so much to do! Winter is definitely here and we are hoping that the seasonal bugs will be driven away by the cold weather- we need all our actors, singers and dancers to be healthy for the Christmas play- see below!
Christmas play: “Lights, Camel, Action!”
The Christmas play rehearsals are now in full swing. We hope to see you all at one of the performances. Each family will have at least 2 seats and we will endeavour to meet requests for additional tickets, space permitting. Seats will be allocated and tickets sent out this week- last minute requests are difficult as we have to comply with fire regulations. DVD payments must be received in advance.
Here is a reminder about the arrangements: 
After the performance in the school hall on Monday 12th December, we ask that children go home wearing their costumes (with the exception of Yr 4) and leave their uniforms at school. On the morning of Tuesday 13th December we request that children are brought to the village hall in their costumes; a coach will be provided to transport the children back to school after the performance, when they will be able to change back into school uniform for the day.  They will then bring their costumes home in a bag, ready to change back for the final performance at 6pm in the village hall!
Staffing update

We are delighted to welcome back Mrs Foyle after her convalescence. She will be working part time until the end of term. I would also like to thank Mrs Denning for working additional hours during Mrs Foyle’s absence as well as Mrs Tweddle and Mr Denning, who have helped cover office hours. Thank you to all those who have sent good wishes during this time. In the Spring term, Mrs Bassingdale will be completing her PGCE teacher training, working with Mrs Gillott in Year One. Mrs Treviss, who has extensive early years’ experience, will be moving to the Reception class to work with Mrs Bostock. Other teaching assistant roles for next term are being finalised this week and we will notify you of any changes. 
Sporting news

Congratulations are due again to the basketball team, who have come first in the local schools’ tournament! Well done to all the players- your teamwork was commendable and of course many thanks to Mr Gibbons, who would like you to come and admire the trophies and photographs of all of our winning teams!
SPOTACULAR: BBC Children in Need

Many thanks for your support; it was indeed a very spotty day and we raised £109.00 towards the fund. 
Emails

This term we have changed to Google mail as our previous provider is shutting down. We have experienced some difficulties of late: some emails are being returned to us and some important emails have either been delayed or not reached us at all. We also understand that some of you have not been receiving all of our recent communications. We hope that this is all resolved now but we do apologise if you have been adversely affected by the difficulties. Our newsletters are posted onto the school website if ever you miss one and we keep a few spare copies in the foyer. Please ensure that you notify us if your contact details change.
Showcase Day

 It was such a pleasure to see many of you coming to look at the children’s topic work on 21st November. This will be a regular event so if you missed it this time, there will be plenty of opportunities in the future.

Sad news
We heard recently that Andrew Hannon, whose children attended the school, has sadly passed away. Andrew used to come in every Friday to support readers and serve as our voluntary librarian. Pupils and staff alike so enjoyed his great sense of humour and huge enthusiasm for reading- he will be truly missed. In his memory we have decided to introduce a Literary award for progress and commitment in English: the Hannon prize. We send our very best wishes to his family.
Christmas Party Lunch
On Friday 16th December, the last day of term, we will be having a Christmas party lunch and will treat all children to a takeaway from San Telmo. After that everyone will play traditional party games in their classrooms. Please fill in the attached slip and return it to school by Friday 9th December 2016.
Club update

New clubs will be starting up after Christmas- details to follow.
Poppies and Remembrance Day

We raised a phenomenal £227.34- more than ever before! Thank you so much for helping us to support this charity.
Yours sincerely
Melanie Austin
	Date
	Event
	Time

	DECEMBER
	
	

	Fri 9th 
	Christmas Fair 
	5- 7pm

	Mon 12th
	Christmas play in school hall
	1.45pm

	Tues 13th
	Christmas play in Broadmayne Village hall
    “
	9.30 am
6.00 pm

	Fri 16th
	Last day of term; Christmas party
	


Spring Term   2017: Tues 3rd January- Fri 7th April
               INSET day: Fri 10th Feb

               Half Term:  Mon 13th- Fri 17th

Summer Tem 2017: Mon 24th April- Thursday 20th July

               Half term:  Mon 29th May- Fri 2nd June
               INSET day: Friday 21st July
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
Christmas Party Food – Friday 16th December 2016

Child’s Name:  …………………………………………………………………………
Class: ……………
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I would like my child to have: (Please delete as appropriate) 

Food funded by the school
· Sausage and Chips
· Chicken Nuggets and Chips

· Veggie Nuggets and Chips



In Dorset 
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